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 Sept 2,3  Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Remberance for the Unborn

September 9th marks the National Day of Reembrace of the Unborn.  Pro-life people across the nation will take time to remember the lives of children lost to abortion.  LIFESPAN will pay our respects to the five little ones buried in White Chapel Cemetery in Troy at 1:00pm.  These five little ones were found in a self-storage unit in 1980 and LIFESPAN was given permission to bury them with the assistance of Desmond Funeral Directors and White Chapel.  Join us and lay a rose on the grave of these Five Unborn Children of God, and promise to never forget them.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546

On September 10th, LIFESPAN will hold a Walk for Life at the Sumac Pointe Pavilion in Livonia.  Please call the Livonia office of LIFESPAN for details, 734-524-0162
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Promoting Abortion
The California legislature, claiming that crisis pregnancy centers “pose as full-service women’s health clinics, but aim to discourage and prevent women from seeking abortions” and “interfere with women’s ability to be fully informed and exercise their reproductive rights.” passed a law requiring these clinics to provide information on contraceptives and abortion, even so far as providing a list of individuals who will perform abortions.  The law was challenged but in mid-October, the U.S. Court of Appeals for the 9th Circuit upheld AB 775, forcing pro-life resource centers to promote abortion.
http://www.sandiegouniontribune.com/news/politics/
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
2018 March for Life

Registration for the 2018 bus trip to Washington DC has begun.  Our annual trip will begin on January 18th and travelers will return on January 21st.  The trip to Washington for the March is truly a life changing event.  The buses fill up really fast so we must reserve space on a first come, first served basis.  For complete details, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.


[image: image4]Sept 23, 24   Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Abolish Abortion Youth Event
An evening event for young people 7th through 12th grades will be held at SS Cyril and Methodius on September 29th from 6:30-9:30pm.  The movie Voiceless will be shown and Audrey Nitzel, Michigan Regional Coordinator of Students for Life of America will speak to the students on how THEY can abolish abortion in their lifetime.  Reservations can be made by calling the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Christmas Cards

LIFESPAN Christmas cards are here.  People seem to be sending fewer cards each year but those who want to acknowledge “the reason for the season” will be very pleased with this year’s selection.  Please call the LIFESPAN office for samples and ordering. 248-816-1546.
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